
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  One generous parent donated the fee 

for us to join in Singing Hands 

Christmas Show – we can’t wait to 

watch this together, thank you! ♥ 

Key Dates 
20 December – 1pm – Winter Celebration Event  
22 December – Christmas Party for pupils! 
22 December – School closes at 14:30 for Winter 
Break 
04 January 2022 – School re-opens 
 
 
 

Oak Class have been working on ‘Under the Sea’ 

this term; we love their submarine!   

Our very own East Park Reindeer herd   

Thomas and his completed Snowman image 😊  



 

Please do get in touch if you have any 

suggestions or queries.  Either speak to 

your child’s class teacher, or contact 

me on 0141 9462050 or at 

Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                         
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

We love being outside! Sensory Stories at The 

Children’s Wood, and Antoni at Horseriding 😊 

Chloe picking books at the library 

Esther enjoying baking in Life Skills 

Itison donated tickets to GlasGLOW – here’s 

Ethan enjoying the event.  Below – Robert 

and Calum loved spending time on the canal 

with Metro Outdoors  

It’s been a 

busy term 

learning at 

East Park! 

On behalf of everyone at East 

Park, Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year to all our 

families!  Our roof work is 

now finished, and we have 

appointed a new school cook.  

Here’s to a happy and 

healthy 2023! 

mailto:Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk

